Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 3:42 PM

To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'

Cc: 'xtraoil@sbcglobal.net'

Subject: RO191, 1701 Park St. Xtra oil remediation approval

Dear Mr. King and Mr. Simas,

Thank you for answering my questions about the planned remediation. The planned remediation appears to be the
same as was previously approved by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) in 2008. As such, | see no reason to
submit an additional approval letter. Please implement the proposed and already approved remediation as requested in
ACEH’s August 20, 2008 letter. The fund can use this letter as confirmation of ACEH’s approval for the proposed
remediation.

Please begin implementation of the proposed remediation system and begin operation by July 31, 2011.

In addition, please notify me 72 hours in advance of field activities, preferably by e-mail.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




